
events not sponsored by SB BOE.

Valid only at Lodi location: 170 Essex St. (next to Verizon & Chipolte).

www.smashburger.com

Saddle Brook Girls Softball is proud to welcome 

SMASH BURGER as the official burger

of the 2024 Rec Softball Season!

Celebrate with "Saddle Brook Wednesdays" throughout the season.

Simply mention SADDLE BROOK SOFTBALL to cashier

and Smash Burger will donate a percentage of your purchase back to the Program.

Wednesday April 10 & 24 and Wednesday May 8 & 22


